From: Arden Thomas

To: Kelly Bacon (CD)
Subject: RE: Streissguth SX-20-00001
Date: Thursday, February 27, 2020 10:43:05 AM

Thanks Kelly — I have no comments. -Arden

From: Kelly Bacon (CD) <kelly.bacon.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us>
Sent: Thursday, February 27, 2020 9:50 AM

To: Arden Thomas <arden.thomas@co.kittitas.wa.us>
Subject: Streissguth SX-20-00001

Good morning Arden,

Below is the link to the Streissguth Shoreline Exemption Permit for your review. The flood
development permit number is FD-19-00022 Streissguth.

SX-20-00001 Streissguth Internal

Thank you!

Kelly Bacon

Planner |

Kittitas County Community Development Services
411 N. Ruby Street, Ste 2

Ellensburg, WA 98926

Office: (509) 962-7539
Kelly.bacon.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us

Notice: Email sent to Kittitas County may be subject to public disclosure as required by law.
message id: 38eb45916c6dcbhdac24bb8719d004al4
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